
Ad Hoc Committee on Presidential Evaluation 

14 November 2011 University Senate Meeting 

Our purpose today is solely to provide you with information about one 

of Senate Council’s Activities on behalf of the University Senate. 

 

1. Earlier this year University Senate Council was invited to develop improved 

methods of evaluating presidential performance. 

A. As a result of dissatisfaction with both the metrics and use of faculty input 

from previous surveys. 

2. An ad hoc committee consisting of Greg Wasilkowski and myself was formed to 

start this process. 

3. We have developed a template of questions for a survey to perform this 

evaluation. 

A. A powerpoint about the committee’s proposed format can be found on the 

Senate Council website. 

4. We invite your participation in this process and ask you to look at the proposed 

format so that you can provide other questions as well as assist in designing an 

effective survey mechanism. 

5. The value of this survey will be to provide formative advice to University 

presidents about the concerns of their faculty. 

A. More importantly, it is an opportunity for the faculty to provide the Board 

of Trustees with the kinds of questions we think they should be asking the 

University President when evaluating their performance in the future. 

6. If you have additional questions about the process, please see Greg or me after 

this meeting. 


